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I ask that the government of NSW be aware of the importance of Crown Lands and show 

determination to keep these in public hands and not allow them to be sold off. 

 

These lands are held in trust for the people of NSW and should not be sold to become private 

holdings. The Bushland and Waterways in NSW Crown Lands are vital habitat for the survival of 

unique plants and wildlife. So much of NSW has already been cleared, leading to a large number of 

extinctions and loss of diversity in our natural environment. 

 

The government must genuinely protect our environment and keep Crown Lands as a public and 

vital resource. 


